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We welcome the report from the eight meeting of the Task Force on Access to Justice. 

We appreciate the useful and interesting exchange of information and discussion on 
important substantive issues such as scope of review, mitigating costs and adequate and 
effective remedies.  We also consider promotion of judicial networking to be useful. 

We consider that the exchange of information, experiences and discussion in the Task Force 
provide important contributions to implementation, compliance and capacity building with 
regard to the Convention. 


